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Warning against Empire State Consultants 
 

Empire State Consultants is not authorised by Finansinspektionen (the 

Swedish Financial Supervisory Authority). Therefore Empire State  

Consultants is not entitled to provide financial services. 

 

Empire State Consultants has a website, 

(www.empirestateconsultants.com), using the following address:  

110 Wall Street, 11th Floor, New York, NY, 10005. 

 

Finansinspektionen has received information that Empire State  

Consultants’ representatives contact investors by telephone and offer to 

buy their holdings in an OTC company, Crestwell Resources Limited. 

Please, see warning against Crestwell Resources Limited dated 22  

November 2006. 

 

For further information please see www.fi.se/warning. 

http://www.fi.se/warning

